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THE LORD’S DAY     

NOVEMBER 20, 2016 
a 

 
           
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What an amazing world!  But its disappointments and distractions often 

disrupt our relationship with God, our Creator.  Let this moment of worship 

clear the cobwebs.  Get real!  Be humble.  Open up.  Listen.  We’re so glad 

you’re here! 
 

 
No Wednesday evening groups or choirs this week.  We trust that you 
have a happy and blessed Thanksgiving Day 
*Common Ground will be meeting at the home of Bob & Fran Stoner.  
Meet at the church at 6:30 
      

 

 

In the spare parts department, joint replacements have sidelined several 
members of our church family.  Dick Bingaman and Harold Jones are at 
nursing homes to receive therapy for several weeks while Michelle Norris is 
recovering at home.  Should you wish to send a card, addresses are posted on 
the narthex bulletin board. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 
 
 

 
 

Last Week…  

Attendance 247 

General   $ 6709.50 

Missions   $ 2,187.50 

Building Fund   $    432.50 

Sunday School   $    193.50 

 

Prelude 
**Church Election** 
Special Choir Music 

Songs of Praise 
Kids Korner 

Offering 
Bible Message 

Closing Song #379 
Benediction 

 

 Nov. - First Service Ushers 
Joel Leckron - Head Usher 
John Alleman 
Barry Elliott 
Larry Wingert 
Tom Keely 

 

WELCOME TEAM 
Nov. 20 – Scott Garling 
Nov. 27 – Gary & Grant Murray 
Dec. 4 - Tom & Christopher Keely 
Dec. 11 – The Widder Family 
Dec. 18 – Scott Garling 



Pastor:  
David Rawley 
rawley@centurylink.net 
Youth Director:   
Josh Lance 
597-8525 ext. 12 
504-5604 (cell) 
joshlance85@gmail.com 
Secretary:   
Carol Schwalm 
office@greencastleub.org 
597-8525 
Hours 9 to 4 
Tues/Wed/Thurs.  
Building/Van Scheduling: 
Holly Ressler 
facility@greencastleub.org:  
597-8525  
Prayer Chain:  597-2531 
or Melarl@aol.com 

web site:   
www.greencastleub.org 
 

 
The COMMON GROUND youth are in a retreat in western PA this weekend 
and will return home this afternoon.  Keep them in prayer.  Thank you! 
 

 
This evening (6:30) is our Greencastle Antrim 

Community THANKSGIVING service.  Music and 

message from various churches.  An offering will be 

received for the G-A Food Pantry as well as canned 

goods that you bring.  Service will be at the 

Foursquare Church on Tyrone Street. 

*THANK YOU for your gifts to our Haiti relief offering last Sunday.  

It totaled 1057.50 and will go to World Relief of Haiti. 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Heritage Christmas Dec. 2, 9, & 16th 
Signup Sheet to donate cookies is on the Lower Lobby Desk.  We 
are also looking for volunteers to work the table on Dec. 19. 

 
, and  

 

Love Divine All Loves Excelling Christmas Concert 
Featuring 140-member Antrim Community choir and orchestra 

December 17 & 18, 7 pm at Antrim BIC Church 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

THIS WEEK 
 
 
 
 
 
 

TODAY 

NEXT WEEK 
1st  
Nursery 
 
 
  

Teai Mills &  
Connie Tracey 

Sean & Tara 
Tracey 

   

2nd  Nursery 
Cindy Rawley & 
Sylvia Clement 

Heidi Myers 

Acolyte  
Caitlyn Horner (1st) 
Madison Webb (2nd) 

Ava Witmer (1st) 
Baylee Lopez (2nd) 

Greeters 
John & Polly 

Martin 
Helen Orr &  

Linda Mowen 

Prelude Nancy Taylor Leta Sipes 
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As we move toward Christmas we are reminded of our 
annual ALL MUSIC service on Sunday, Dec. 18.  We 
would love to have you participate!  Any type of 
Christmas music, solo or group, vocal or instrumental, 
young or elderly.  Find some music, do some 
rehearsing, and speak to Daphne Murray (597-8830) to 
let her know that you are on! 

 

 
Poinsettias can be ordered in honor or memory of loved ones.  
Sign-up sheet is on the desk in the lower lobby.  Cost is $10.  
Checks can be made out to OUB and placed in mailbox D-22  
 

 

 

Ladies Christmas Tea 

Sunday, Dec, 4th, 1:00 pm 

Demonstrations, Crafts, Music, Entertainment, 

Refreshments, Fun & Fellowship 

 

 

The pecans are here!  They can be picked up 

at the bottom of the stairs.  There are also 

some available if you didn’t get to order. 

 

 

The Altar Guild will be decorating the church 

for Christmas on Dec 3 at 11 am.  If you would 

like to help, contact Sally Weagley @ 749-3619 

 
 

 

Common Ground will be going to Climbnasium, 

an indoor rock climbing experience, on Dec. 10.  

We are in need of adult volunteers to come 

along to help as “spotters”.  You will receive 

training on what is expected.  If you have 

questions or can help, contact Josh Lance 

(717-504-5604) 


